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In reply refer to: PGC/Richland

ATTN: Document Control Desk
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Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Trojan ISFSI
Docket No. 72-017
License No. SNM-2509

Dear Sirs:

The Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) entered into a contract in 1970 with the Eugene Water and
Electric Board (EWEB) iegarding EWEB's thirty percent ownership share of the Trojan Nuclear Power
Plant (Trojan). Under this contract, BPA provides the funding for EWEB's share of Trojan costs and in
turn received EWEB's share of Trojan's power. This contract remains in place until its termination at the
end of all decommissioning activities. Under this contract, BPA has a commitment to pay any
decommissioning costs attributable to EWEB for both the Trojan Nuclear Plant and the Independent
Spent Fuel Storage Installation. The Trojan costs are included in BPA's costs which are required by law
to be recovered by BPA from its ratepayers.

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact Dana Sandlin at (509) 372-
5756.

Sincerely,

Andrew J. Rapacz, Manager,
Contract Generating Resources,

Ms Cathy Bloom-rEWEB,-.,. .
Mr William C. Allen - NRC,NMSS/DSFST/LB
Director - NRC Region IV/DNMS
Mr. T. M. Stoops - Oregon Dept of Energy
Mr. J. P. Fischer - PGE
Mr. Shane Holst - PacifiCorp


